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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  

Fri 8th Dec Winter Celebration 
Assembly 

Fri 8th Dec Christmas Fayre 
3.30 - 5.00pm 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 
 

This week has seen the start of our 
Christmas activities with the children. 
We have lots of exciting things 
planned for your children to look for-
ward to over the coming weeks. We 
can’t wait to share their achieve-
ments with you at the end of this very 
busy term. 

 

St Marks Church visit 

The children will have the opportunity to 
visit St Marks Church during the festive 
season, and listen to and take part in the 
Nativity story. The groups will be going 
as follows:                                                                              
Rabbits, Hedgehogs 9.30 - 10.15        
Foxes, Squirrels 10.15 -11.30 Tuesday 5th December.   

Otters, Robins 9.30 - 10.15                                                
Barn Owls, Ladybirds 10.15 -11.30 Thursday 7th December.     

If you would like to come along you are very welcome. 
Please speak to your child’s keyworker.                                                                

 

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 

The Hitchin Christmas Tree festival is 

back again for the 27th year. York Road 

Nursery and Pre-school will again be 

taking part. Our entry is called  

‘Rocking around the Recycled Tree’. The 

children will be working hard over the 

next couple of weeks, to create their 

own decorations. It would be  fabulous 

for as many children as possible to go to 

the festival and cast their vote for their 

favourite trees.                                     

Please see flyer attached. 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

The children enjoyed 

lots of spotty          

activities. We helped 

raise over £40.00 that 

we shall be passing 

on. We talked to the  

children about how we 

are raising money for 

children that need            

support. 

  

The Hitchin Partnership group  are requesting support for            

vulnerable families. They would like to prepare Hampers for        

children this Christmas. We  have offered to donate Felt tip pens. 

We have received some. However, we do still require more. If you 

could help that would be  great. If you wish to contribute please 

could you bring them in by Monday 27th Nov. Many thanks  

 

 

                                                            

You will have received your child’s  

card creation along with an order form. 

If you wish to place an order please do 

so by tomorrow. IF PAYMENT HAS 

NOT BEEN MADE ON ARBOR 

YOUR ORDER WILL NOT BE 

PROCESSED. Please use ‘Christmas 

fundraiser’ as a ref. If you require 

any support with this, please let us 

know.   

We have a ‘Chair of  Governors vacancy’ Would you like to join a 

wonderful team of governors and support an outstanding        

nursery? Please send us a small blurb about yourself. We would 

love to hear from you.  

 Please email head@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk 


